Kindergarten Note – September 4, 2014
Greetings, Kindergarten Parents:
Just another note to clarify a few things for you—just in case you have any questions…
Every Tuesday we have chapel-and you are welcome to join us at 8:30.  We are collecting offering to help one of our sister churches, St. John’s Napa to the Lutheran Church Missouri Synod disaster Response after the recent earthquake.  Your child can bring in change to help them.
Everyone is wearing the proper uniform.  A couple of observations on my part: 1-boys have trouble undoing belts to use the bathroom.  They make belts with magnets.  These may be very helpful.  Practice using bathroom with their uniforms—they are harder than shorts at home!  2-Their shoes are ok, but if your child has lace-up shoes, practice tying them at home.  I will be working with them at school, too.  Let’s help them learn to tie their shoes this semester!
[bookmark: _GoBack]Every day we have snack time at 9:45-10am and lunch at noon.  If you don’t have a designated snack for your child, they are eating part of their sandwich, which is fine, but they may need a little more for lunch time.  We try to have them eat their healthy food before any cookies or treats.
We are learning the 1st Commandment and practicing it every day.  This week we learned “You shall have no other gods.”  Next week we will be learning the 2nd Commandment: “You shall not misuse the name of the Lord your God.”  Practice it with them!
We are finishing Letterbook C and the letter “S” in Phonics.  We are finding lots of colors and shapes, too. 
I will be sending a mat cover home with you Friday evening.  Please wash it and return it Monday morning.  Thanks!
Finally, you will find a “Grace Lutheran School” magnet for your car in the folder.  One of our parents bought these for each Kindergarten parent to put on their car!  
Have a great weekend and see you next week.
Mrs. Kilcullen
650-638-1648
